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June 28, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear GC students and families: 
 
 
Here is important information for the remainder of this school year and for the start of the 2021/2022 school 
year. 
 
Textbook Return Reminder to students to return textbooks and any other loaned materials as soon as 
possible. Our school is open, and you can return materials directly to your teacher or contact the office for 
further guidance. 
 
 
Report Cards Reports will be available on Parent and Student Connect Wednesday, June 30th. If you 
require assistance, please contact our office – we’ll be happy to assist. 
 
 
Summer School Students who have not been successful in completing compulsory courses are 
encouraged to do so by attending Seven Oaks School Division Summer School. There is no charge and 
further information is available here: S.O.S.D. Summer School - Seven Oaks School Division (7oaks.org) 
 
 
Seven Oaks School Division Summer Programs This summer, Seven Oaks school Division is offering 
several interesting programs for High School students. Further information is available at the following link: 
Summer Programs - Seven Oaks School Division (7oaks.org) 
 
 
Start of the 2021/2022 School Year First, we are optimistic that all students will be able to return to daily, in 
class learning when the school year resumes in September. Manitoba Education will provide school 
divisions with updated school start information by or on August 17th.  We will email all families with specifics 
and other relevant school information on or before August 23rd. 
 
 
Start date for grade 9 students is Wednesday, September 8th. Grade 10, 11 and 12 students start on 
Thursday, September 9th. 
 
 

https://www.7oaks.org/Programs/summerschool/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.7oaks.org/Pages/Summer-Programs.aspx#/=


 
 
Student Schedules will be available on Parent and Student Connect on August 23rd. If you require 
assistance with this please note that our offices re-open on Monday, August 30th and reception will be 
available at 10:30am. 
 
 
Our Parent Connect Website can be accessed at:  
https://schoolconnect.7oaks.org/schoolconnect/parentsignone.aspx 
 

 
Our Student Connect Website can be accessed at: 
https://schoolconnect.7oaks.org/schoolconnect/stuconsignon.aspx 
 
 
As a school, we are thankful for the support and trust you have in us. With that, we send our best 
wishes for a safe and healthy summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Principal  Vice Principal  Vice Principal Vice Principal 
Tony Kreml  Chantal Desmarais  Gary Jackson Jane Romio 
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